
Whole School
Attendance:

96.9%

Monday 5th - 9th February Children’s Mental Health Week

Wednesday 7th February ***Hopscotch and Art Club Cancelled - staff training***

Week beginning Monday 5th
February Celebrating Asian culture week/ Lunar New Year

Friday 9th February Wear red day in celebration of the lunar new year

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February Half Term

Friday 1st March Year 6 Mass at church 11am

Wednesday 6th March Parent’s Evening

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we started early with our Lunar New Year celebrations.  The pupils have
been introduced to this in assemblies and the hall currently looks like China Town!
Pupils from Reception to Year 6 took part in traditional dances. Today the school is
taking part in a whole school homework project, finding out more about Lunar New
Year with their families and showcasing this through many forms to share with the
school next week.  

w/e 02.02.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception AND Year 4!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        100%
Year 1                              97.3%
Year 2                              96.4%
Year 3                              95.0%
Year 4                              98.8%
Year 5                              97.8%
Year 6                              93.5%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Road Safety Workshops

As well as learning traditional dances this
week, the classes have had a reminder
about how to keep safe on our streets.

If you haven’t already, please get the
free Studybugs app, or register on the
Studybugs website, and use it to tell us
whenever your child’s ill and unable to
attend school.
Get the app or register now
(https://studybugs.com/about/parents)


